

PRESS RELEASE

For immediate release

GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL SUPPORTS EQUALITY & DIVERSITY

At the meeting of Godalming Town Council held on 17 September 2020, Councillors voted to support a motion that "Black Lives Matter".

The Mayor of Godalming, Cllr Penny Rivers who proposed the motion said "We are committed to diversity, civility and integrity and this vote further underlines that and means that Godalming Town Council can join with the voices across the world calling for greater equality and say, Black Lives Matter!"

Ends...

For more information on this release or images,

please contact: Suzie Gortler

Email: community@godalming-tc.gov.uk

Tel: 01483 523075 Release Date: 23 September 2020





